
 

 
8 March 2019 
 
 

 
 

 
 
Dear  
 
Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act 1987 (LGOIMA) request for 
information on DCC fleet 
 
I am writing in response to your LGOIMA request of 1 March 2019 requesting information on 
number of vehicles in the fleet used for DCC business. 
 
The vehicle fleet (including trailers, forklifts, tractors, Botanic Garden equipment etc) is 153.  All 
DCC vehicles are used for DCC business.  However, the Hyundai Santa Fe included in the total is 
allocated to the Mayor, who is an elected member rather than an employee. 
 
I hope this is of assistance. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Rebecca Murray 
Governance Support Officer 




